
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
August 13, 2012 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Jeff Grinnell, Steven 
DiVirgilio, Corey Davidson, 3 Village Green 
 
The Board elected Corey Davidson 4-0 to the vacant director’s position. 
 
A newsletter was written and distributed addressing the noise complaints from children, 
parking violations and  the increased condo fee. New coupons were printed for the 
remainder of the year and were included in the newsletter. Off site homeowners received 
the coupons and notice by mail. 
 
The quote for trimming and maintaining trees in the complex by Bartlett Tree Service, 
Arborist Andy Balon, has been approved. 
 
33 Lex has a car alarm going off every morning during quiet hours. The homeowner will 
be notified by mail of the problem. 
 
The Board discussed landscaping issues- missed weeks of mowing and weed whacking 
 
Minutes approved 4-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday October 1 5:45 pm 26 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


